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Thank you for providing me with the opportunity to respond to Daracon’s Proposed Project
Amendment.

| appreciate that Daracon has modified the suggested road transportation from 1,450,000 tpa to
500,000 tpa. However, my objection to the expansion of the quarry remains.

® The number of truck movements at a maximum of 24 per hour is unacceptable.

e Traffic congestion along the haulage route has not been addressed — 24 truck movements will
still have a major impact on local roads.

e Safety issues in Bolwarra and Bolwarra Heights have not been addressed.

On a personal note, | am frustrated by having to spend time reading lengthy documents and
making numerous submissions.

| am yet to be convinced that the need for the aggregate quarried at Martin’s Creek outweighs
the quality of the lives of the local community.

| urge the IPC to reject the expansion of the Martin’s Creek Quarry in its entirety.
Regards

Alison Cook

Bolwarra Heights





